
FCOC and NMUSD meeting, August 23, 2010 

 

 

 

FCOC and Newport-Mesa Unified School District leaders meet to discuss a consortium with 

FCOC for future school programs to provide "Living History" to students 

L-R: Mr. John “Scott” Williams, Executive Secretary FCOC; Dr. Phil D’Agostino, 

Principal, Costa Mesa High School; Dr. Kirk Bauermeister, Principal, Estancia High 

School; Mr. Michael Vossen, Principal, Newport Harbor High School; Mr. 

Jack Hammett, Chairman, FCOC; Dr. Jeffrey C. Hubbard, Superintendent, Newport-

Mesa Unified School District; Mr. Tim Bryan, Principal, Corona del Mar High School; 

Dr. Chuck Hinman, Assistant Superintendent, Secondary Education, NMUSD 
 


